
Neighborhood Block Parties: October 2022

Description

North Avondale Loop Block Party (Burton Woods Lane, Leyman, Red Bud and parts of Clinton
Springs & Mitchell)  was held Saturday October 1 from 4 to 10. Thank you to the committee (pictured
below) made up of Heather Duncan, Sadie Bonifas, Cicely Knecht, Suzanne Ziemba,  Mary Pray.
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On Sunday October 2, The Rose Hill Area had their Block Party. Thank you to Lois & Mel Nizny.
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